MASCHNYDER

GEAR CUTTING SOLUTIONS

COVID-19

During these challenging times fighting the outbreak of COVID-19 our first priority is
for the safety of our employees, customers and suppliers.  Given this situation our
factory in Switzerland and our Service Center in Hungary are not open to visitors.
Alternative means such as web meetings and conference calls will be used to stay in
contact.

Our factory in Switzerland and Service Center in Hungary remain open but in some
cases with reduced staff including employees working from home. For employees
working on-site we have implemented measures to help keep everyone healthy. We
continue to manufacture, service and ship the gear cutting tools our customers need.

We offer our best wishes to you as we work through these difficult times together.
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